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The China EMF standards meeting FYI
 

Below is a press release from the Interfax News Agency, China. The topic
is the just finished Third International EMF Standard setting Seminar in
China, held in Guilin, of Guangxi Province, from October 13 to 17.

AS reported to me by an attendee to the Seminar: "I just came back from
a WHO-organised (Mike Repacholi) meeting in China. In that meeting,
there were some arguments on which research data should be used for the
setting of RF exposure standards. Industry and pro-industry scientists
basically ignored all studies that showed effects at a SAR below 4 W/kg.
The argument is that those studies have never been replicated independently.

The 4 W/kg threshold is based on a series of experiments carried out by
John DeLodge in the early 1980s showing that animals stopped working to
obtain food reward when they were exposed at a SAR of ~4W/kg (an
increase in rectal temperature of ~1 degree C). The fact is that the
DeLodge experiments have also not been independently replicated. John
D'Andrea repeated the experiment using a chronic exposure paradigm
(instead of one-time exposure as in the De Lodge experiments) and
reported in 2 papers in 1986 that 'the threshold of behavioural
disruption occurred at a SAR between 0.14-0.7 W/kg'. Interestingly,
D'Andrea also published a paper in 1988 (see abstract below) using a
different behavioural end-point and showed that the effect occurred at
2.1-2.8 W/kg after acute exposure.

D'Andrea JA, DeWitt JR, Portuguez LM, Gandhi OP. Reduced exposure to
microwave radiation by rats: frequency specific effects. Prog Clin Biol
Res. 257:289-308, 1988. (B-E)

Previous research has shown that SAR "hotspots" are induced within the
laboratory rat and that the resulting thermal hotspots are not entirely
dissipated by blood flow. Two experiments were conducted to determine if
hotspot formation in the body and tail of the rat, which is radiation
frequency specific, would have behavioral consequences. In the first
experiment rats were placed in a plexiglas cage one side of which, when
occupied by the rat, commenced microwave radiation exposure; occupancy
of the other side terminated exposure. Groups of rats were tested during
a baseline period to determine the naturally preferred side of the cage.
Subsequent exposure to 360-MHz, 700-MHz or 2450-MHz microwave radiation was made contingent on preferred-side occupancy. A significant reduction in occupancy of the preferred side of the cage, and hence, microwaves subsequently occurred. Reduced exposure to 360-MHz and 2450-MHz microwaves at 1, 2, 6 and 10 W/kg were significantly different from 700-MHz microwaves.

In the second experiment semichronic exposures revealed the threshold
for reduced exposure of 2450-MHz microwaves to be located between
whole-body SAR's of 2.1 and 2.8 W/kg."
END


The logic of ignoring studies that fail to meet a vested viewpoint
certainly is not new. The old Roman church used it quite successfully
for some years against those maverick scientists who dared look outside
the dogma of their time.

Following along with a medieval style of logic the US the industry
standard setters have found an ingenius way to eliminate the problem of
hot spots forming in the brain from mobile phone use - no its not a
different antenna configuration or shielded phones. - The problem is
simply solved by calculating SARs based on 10 gm instead of 1 gm of
tissue. Presto! hot spots are averaged out of existence!

About as scientific as calculating how many Angels can fit on the head
of a pin- and that was a big issue once upon a time.

Don Maisch


(Interfax News Agency, China)
October 20, 2003

China Considers Setting New Cell Phone Radiation Standards

Beijing - The Standardization Administration of China will consider
setting new mobile radiation SAR standards, the WHO's (Word Health
Organization) radiation program coordinator Mike Repacholi, told
Interfax in an exclusive interview. Repacholi had been attending the
Third International EMF (Electromagnetic Fields) Seminar in China, held
in Guilin, of Guangxi Province, from October 13 to 17. "China is now a
member of the WTO. The WTO requires its members to apply the
international mobile radiation SAR standard, which is now 2 volt/kg. We
do not find any negative impact on human beings at this standard, as
shown by research. The Standardization Administration of China sent
representatives to the Seminar, and I believe they will go back and
reconsider the standard with so much new information acquired,"
Repacholi said. "The current radiation standard for cell phones in
Europe is 2 volt/kg, and that in the U.S is 1.6 volt/kg." Repacholi also
noted that the WHO was currently analyzing and preparing new standard
for 3G mobile communications. "Radiation for 3G handsets depends on the
functions you choose. New 3G handsets should also apply the
international radiation standard. We are doing more research on this and
hopefully will make a conclusive assessment by 2006. We will notify all
the member countries immediately with the new assessment results and
suggest adjustments to the international mobile radiation standards,"
Repacholi explained. According to Repaholi, the WHO has a joint research
program with China's Zhejiang University on EMF and cell phone
radiation. "We are looking forward to coordination with more China
laboratories," Repacholi added.


Comment from Dr Miguel Muntané:

KILLER CALCULATION?: 30 years health censure in mobile telephony with the "medieval style".

* have never been replicated?

1. SAR is a FALSE THERMAL UNIT: To heat a solution of “Sugar-salt-water”

2. THE PROBLEM IS SIMPLY SOLVED BY "CALCULATING SARs"

3. “HOT SPOTS! ARE AVERAGED OUT OF EXISTENCE!


Following along with a medieval style of logic the US the industry
standard setters have found an ingenius way to eliminate the problem of
hot spots forming in the brain from mobile phone use - no its not a
different antenna configuration or shielded phones. - The problem is
simply solved by calculating SARs based on 10 gm instead of 1 gm of
tissue. Presto! hot spots are averaged out of existence!

 
A Comment from Alasdair Philips
 
At 1800 MHz ICNIRP occupational is 127 V/m and general public is 58 V/m.
At 900 MHz ICNIRP occupational is 90 V/m and general public is 41 V/m.

So, if the 120 V/m is RF (i.e. they were using an appropriate meter)
then even if the doctor can maybe work in there (just) he could not see
patients in that room using ICNIRP and WHO Guidance.

Having taken 1000s of detailed RF measurements near to masts in several
countries, I suggest that 120 V/m RF is an extraordinarily high reading.
It would represent a very bad installation to waste that signal power on
nearby buildings and people. I wonder if they used a power-frequency
electric field meter when a value of 120 V/m is very common near to wiring?

Alasdair Philips
Director, Powerwatch, www.powerwatch.org.uk

Informant: Don Maisch

Omega: comment to a message from Iris Atzmon to find under "Miscellaneous"
at http://www.grn.es/electropolucio/omega301.htm

 

Re: Air Force leaders defend use of PAVE PAWS
 
Hi Klaus.

For information of your readers, to whom these numbers may mean nothing:

The Boston Herald
Air Force leaders defend use of PAVE PAWS
By Doreen Leggett / dleggett@cnc.com
Friday, October 17, 2003

... Lt. Col. Paul J Legendre, a bioenvironmental engineer with the Air
Force, ... offers a different view: If you hit a paper clip with a
feather a thousand times will it break?

...But Legendre [claims] that one can measure [1 V] per meter nanosecond
from "the noise, of all RF (radar frequencies) in the whole world."

...The Dutch study found harm at 1 V/meter RF.

Although the power falls off as distance squared, the potential
(voltage) falls off as the square root of that--specifically as the
distance.

Consider a cell tower antenna broadcasting in all directions at 10 W per
channel. This power, according to FCC, is not unusual(see
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/rfexposure.html).

I would guess that at 10 W/channel and with 10 channels (10 slightly
different frequencies), the total would be 100 W.

The field at 1 m then would convey 100W/(4*Pi*r2) or about 8 W/m2. The
impedance of free space is Z = 377 ohms; power P = E2/Z; so, solving 8 W
= V2/377 for V, makes V = about 55 V/m at 1 m from the antenna.

This is somewhat approximate and on the low side, because these antennas
usually produce more power in horizontal directions than directly up or
down, so the square law doesn't quite hold.

Regardless, with a transmitter at 100 W, the Dutch study would be at
about the same level as would be found up to 55 m from such a transmitter.

This is quite a long distance. However, I do not think the tower's field
would be lower than the average over the world of all radar sets: It is
this high only within 55 m of the transmitter.

Also, few radars operate at a frequency as high as the 1 to 5 GHz of
cell or WiFi towers.

The concern should be that, at least in a city, the 1 V/m level may be
at that of the average of all cell phones nearby!

John Michael Williams


Omega: look at this horror:
CELLDAR - Cellphone Radar System
 During 2001 we combined our expertise in radar technology and cellular
radio to develop CELLDAR™, a groundbreaking technique that uses the
reflection of digital telephone signals from the sides of aircraft or
boats to detect and track their movement.

Using demonstrator equipment, we have shown that CELLDAR™ can detect
large aircraft over hundreds of kilometres, providing there is a cell
phone network present to illuminate the targets.


CELLDAR™ Benefits
There are many benefits of this ground breaking system, a few of them are:

CELLDAR™ is a passive system, which means that it does not transmit any
energy and so its use cannot be detected.

CELLDAR™ provides a low cost solution when compared to its equivalent
active radar competitors.

CELLDAR™ is a multistatic system which means there are many transmitters
to enhance the Radar Cross Section of targets when compared to a
monostatic radar.

Development and Applications of CELLDAR™
Various government and industry bodies have now shown interest in the
technology, opening up a world of opportunity for us to develop
applications of CELLDAR™ for both the commercial and defence markets. In
July 2002 we teamed with BAE Systems to further develop the system.

http://www.roke.co.uk/sensors/stealth/celldar.asp


Microwave Madness
THE ALARMING EFFECTS OF MICROWAVE APPARATUS ON FOOD AND HUMANS

http://www.truthcampaign.ukf.net/articles/health/mw_madness.html



Three R's: Reading, Writing, RFID
http://www.wired.com/news/print/0,1294,60898,00.html



Biggest sunspot ejected!!!
Forwarded to me by a friend, I for sure take that advise.
Hans Karow


According to the Raum&Zeit magazine, these kind of erruptions most
likely also cause earth quakes. Well, we'll see what happens.
Cheers, H.

forwarded:

OK everyone! On Friday you better turn off your computer!! Barb


Solar gas cloud racing to Earth

http://www.rockymountainnews.com/drmn/state/article/0,1299,DRMN_21_2369006,0
0.html



O.T. themes:

Diebold Memos Disclose Florida 2000 E-Voting Fraud
http://www.dissidentvoice.org/Articles9/Thompson_Diebold-2000-Fraud.htm


Homesick troops turn to suicide
http://www.swissinfo.org/sen/Swissinfo.html?siteSect=_3&sid=C70771

Press seldom reports Iraq wounded
http://tinyurl.com/s5yp


Informant: Thomas L. Knapp

More and More Iraqis View the US as Occupation Force
http://tinyurl.com/s3gx

Former Australian prime minister Paul Keating speaks out
http://www.smh.com.au/articles/2003/10/16/1065917555112.html


 From Information Clearing House

Please paste in news letter a few times a week for a few months, if possible
Folks,

Dr. Rebecca Carley is one of the most dedicated, respected, and upright
women I know. She has been a guest lecturer at international conferences
on the subject of the dangers of vaccines. She is deserving of your support.

She is fighting this battle for all of us. In retaliation, NYS
government has come down as hard on her as they can. Anything you may be able to do to help her will be remembered by many.

Ron Loeber


----- Original Message -----
From: Drcarley1@aol.com
To: List Deleted
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2003 8:27 PM
Subject: Dr Carley's medical license suspended by Medical Mafia


Please be advised that as of 7/11/03, my medical license has been
suspended for a year followed by 4 years probation for "practicing
medicine with a mental illness; said mental illness being the "delusion"
that there is a conspiracy against me. I have been ordered to undergo
"psychiatric treatment" for one year. (I will put as much of the 40 page
decision [which is 90% misinformation such as saying my son is in foster
care] as I can on my website by the end of the week). They admit that no
complaints have ever been filed regarding my treatment of patients. I
have also been ordered to release all of the records on my patients, [so
they can hunt the children down and catch them up on their vaccines].

I will now be a wholistic practitioner doing iridology and counselling
patients on detoxification techniques available over the counter.
However, I will not be able to write prescriptions, order diagnostic
tests, and most importantly, I will not be able to write medical
exemptions. I am sure that the exemptions I have written will be deemed
null and void.

20 years ago, when this was done to Dr. Revisci, his PATIENTS brought an
action against the medical board for depriving them of a unique
treatment available no where else. His patients won, and his license was
restored.

Although I will be bringing my own artice 78 proceeding in my case, I am
convinced that the fastest and most likely to succeed strategy is for
the patients/supporters/potential patients to bring their own suit.
Jennifer Grinberg (516-798-7642) will be organizing this effort to
restore the license of the only court qualified expert in VIDS in the
country.

It is time for people to do more than "feel sorry" for me, it's time for
ACTION! Since the only people I can NOT write exemptions for are my son
& I, I will not be affected.

However, if nothing is done, when they come to your door and with that
Smallpox/SARS or whatever vaccine and your exemption is deemed invalid,
get ready to roll up your sleeve or go to the quarantine camps as per
the Model State Health Emergency Powers Act (already passed in NYS).

I have given all I can; the only thing left for them to take from me is
my mind (with psychiatric drugs). I await the response of those who I
have served.

In Service to the TRUTH, I Remain, Dr. Rebecca

http://www.drcarley.com/


Informant: John Mecca


Our links:
http://www.buergerwelle.de
http://www.grn.es/electropolucio/00omega.htm
http://teleline.terra.es/personal/kirke1/pagact.html
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/EMR-EMF/
http://de.groups.yahoo.com/group/omega_newsletter

Note: EMF-Omega News belongs to the Buergerwelle Germany (incorporated
society), Umbrella Organization of the Citizens and Initiatives for the
Protection before Electrosmog.


Editor and responsible for the content: Citizens’ Initiative Omega,
member in the Buergerwelle. Buergerwelle Germany (incorporated society),
which works on non-profit base. Our messages are the result of many
hours of daily research, roundup and editing. If you would like to
support our activity for people around the world with a donation or an
aid fund unique or on regular base, you can do it: Recipient:
Buergerwelle Germany (incorporated society), bank-connection: Hypo Bank
Augsburg, account-No 2250284, BLZ 720 200 70, IBAN: DE83 7202 0070 0002 2502 84, SWIFT (BIC): HYVEDEMM408.
Buergerwelle Germany (incorporated society), Umbrella Organization of
the Citizens and Initiatives for the Protection before Electrosmog: 1.
Chairman Siegfried Zwerenz, 2. Chairman Barbara Eidling, Mailing
address: Lindenweg 10, D-95643 Tirschenreuth, phone 0049-(0)9631-795736, fax 0049-(0)9631-795734, e-mail pr@buergerwelle.de, Internet
http://www.buergerwelle.de , information phone: Barbara Eidling phone
0049-(0)8171-18898 Thank you.

If you have information which you would like to share with your friends
and colleges around the world and which are from common interest, please
send us this information, we will send them out.

Disclaimer:

The information in our EMF-Omega-News are derived from sources, which we
believe to be accurate but this cannot be guaranteed.

We are not responsible for any errors or omissions and disclaims any
liability incurred as a consequence of any of the contents of this
resources.

Removal:
This e-mail is for information purposes only and will not be repeated,
following a request for removal. It is sent in accordance with the
Information Exchange Promotion Protection and Privacy Act sect. 50,
containing a valid remove instruction below. It is also sent in
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our valuable information with those who are not interested.

Should you not wish to receive information from us in the future, please
send us an e-mail with your request to be properly removed. Even though
our database cleansing might be subject to delay or error, we will
remove your e-mail address permanently from our database. That means:
all further transmissions to you from us may be stopped at no cost to
you by replying to this email with "Remove" in the 'Subject' line.

If you need to have translated our message in your language please go
to: http://www.freetranslation.com/ This is a free translation service.


 

